
 

Sarsuna College 

NOTICE 

02.07.2022 
 

This is for general information to all that the normal working hours of the college will be 

resumed on and from 04.07.22 after summer recess. All teaching and non-teaching staff 

are asked to attend the college regularly irrespective of their scheduled examination duties. 
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